
From: NovaDec 

Sent: 27 April 2023 11:45 

To: Tony Young 

Subject: Re: Advertisement consent application - 2023/1233/A - 36-38 Kingsway 

 

Dear Tony,  

   

Thank you for your email. I have updated the attached drawings according to your notes. Also, I can 

confirm that the proposed luminance level will be 450cd/m2   

   

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information or clarification.  

   

Regards 

 

Burcu 

On behalf of Nova Dec 
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